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September 11, 2023  
 

Woodvale Drive Sanitary Sewer Repair/ Replacement 
Notice of Upcoming Construction 

 
Attention: Property Owner  
 

This letter is to advise you of upcoming construction work in your area. In 2022, the 
Municipality conducted CCTV videos of the sanitary sewer pipes on Woodvale Drive, 
Mapleridge Crescent, Foxhollow Drive, and Forest Grove Crescent. The CCTV video 
identified approximately 6.0m of sewer pipe on Woodvale Drive that has sagged and needs 
replacement. L82 Construction has notified the Municipality that work is anticipated to start 
Monday, September 18, 2023. 

Information to Residents 

• Driveway Access will be maintained as much as possible. 
• The intersection of Mitchel Court, and Woodvale Drive will be closed during 

construction. 
• Emergency Services/ school bus companies have been notified.  
• Detour Route is shown on the following page. 

Schedule 

• The work is scheduled to start on Monday, September 18, 2023, and full 
restoration is anticipated to be completed by September 22, 2023 

• There will be a full road closure at the intersection of Woodvale Drive and Mitchell 
Court, which is anticipated to be opened back up by the end of the day Tuesday, 
September 19, 2023 
 

The project consists of the following components: 

• Removal of existing asphalt and curb (from centerline of road to back of curb) 
• Removal of the existing sagged pipe (approximately 6.0m) 
• Place and compact granular bedding, install new sewer pipe, backfill with imported 

sand. 
• Re-set the existing sanitary manhole lid to final grade. 
• Supply, place, and compact granular bedding for the road base. 
• Mill existing asphalt surrounding the work area to create a lap joint for new asphalt. 
• Restore disturbed asphalt roadway. 
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Project Location: The map below shows the Sanitary Sewer Repair location. 

 

Contact Information  

The Municipality is committed to keeping you connected and informed during construction. 
Please reach out to the Municipality should you have any questions or concerns: 
 
Tanner Stanton 
Engineering Technologist 
Municipality of Thames Centre | tstanton@thamescentre.on.ca 
4305 Hamilton Road, | Dorchester, Ontario, N0L 1G3 
Tel: 519.268.7334 ext. 235 | Fax: 519.268.3928 

https://www.thamescentre.on.ca/
mailto:tstanton@thamescentre.on.ca

